
 
 
 
 

 
THE CORPORATION OF THE 

TOWNSHIP OF MATACHEWAN 
 
The Township of Matachewan Public Works is declaring a Significant Weather 
Event under the provisions of the Minimum Maintenance Standards for Municipal 
Highways, O.Reg 239/02, Starting Friday afternoon into Monday. 
 
Due to the special weather statement issued by Environment Canada and 
forecasted major winter storm with heavy snowfall and risk of freezing rain 
beginning Friday afternoon and continuing through Monday.  
 
Delays are expected in all areas of town with the plowing of municipal roads, 
streets, walkways and municipal facilities parking lots. Public Works resources 
will be deployed as conditions allow. 
 
Issued by Environment Canada - Special Weather Statement in effect for: 

 
 
Residents are advised to postpone non-essential travel until conditions improve. 
Roads, walkways, and parking lots may become difficult to navigate due to 
accumulating snow. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation. 
 


